
 

 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD 

for 

FY2024-RFGA-HV-406 

 

 

DATE:  February 8, 2024 

 

GRANT PROGRAM:  Housing Opportunities for People with AIDS (HOPWA) 

 

CONTRACT PROJECT PERIOD: 

DHEC is awarding Housing Opportunities for People with AIDS (HOPWA) SubAwards for a 

five-year project period, renewable annually. Continuation awards are subject to funding 

availability from HUD and service priorities. SubAwards are subject to change annually. 

The initial grant year is from April 1, 2024-March 31, 2025.   

Beyond the initial grant year funding, Housing Opportunities for People with AIDS (HOPWA), 

as available from DHEC, will be awarded annually around April 1st.   

GRANT AWARD TO BE MADE TO (with initial grant year funding): 

 

Tenant Based Rental Assistance:  Fort Mill Housing Service, Inc.   

     $875,000.00 

 

This is a Notice of Intent to Award grant funds for the FY2024-RFGA-HV-406 and becomes 

the official statement of award effective 5:00 PM February 8, 2024, unless otherwise 

suspended or cancelled. 

 

Persons who dispute the Grant Awards must follow the dispute resolution procedures set 

forth in Attachment 12 of the document entitled “Request for Grant Applications (RFGA)”, 

Agency Funding Number Opportunity FY2024-RFGA-HV-406.  No other mechanism exists 

to dispute the awards under this grant program as it is exempt from the South 

Carolina Procurement Code Section 11-35-10, et seq. 
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Note:  Questions regarding this award should be directed to Leigh Oden at: 

 

 SC Department of Health and Environmental Control 

 2100 Bull Street 

 Columbia, SC 29201 

 

Phone:  803-898-0650 

Email:  ODENL@dhec.sc.gov 

 

 

 

 

 

 


